M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Masey, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
March 23, 2017
RE:

Ryle High School Cafeteria Signage RFP
The deadline for proposals for Cafeteria Signage for Ryle High School Cafeteria Renovation was Monday, March 21, 2017 at 10:00 AM. Barbara Kincaid and I conducted the opening with no vendors present.
The only proposal received was evaluated by using the evaluation criteria specified in the RFP.

I recommend the JW Associates proposal be accepted to perform the design, implementation, installation, refurbishing of serving lines and signs for the Cafeteria Signage for the proposed price of $19,049.04. 
